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Pringles® [Food]

Original crisps in 5.68-ounce cans

Unclassified Recall; The crisps are being recalled because they may have been
inadvertently exposed to seasoning containing milk, which is a known allergen and is
not listed as an ingredient on the label.

The recalled product is marked on the bottom of the can with a UPC code of 38000
84496 and best by date of 12/26/2014, with the manufacturing code L 3269KT70 that
ends with four numbers ranging from 0830 to 0930.

Pringles Original cans were distributed to seven customer warehouses that supply retail
stores nationwide. One known Indiana location that received Pringles Original Crisps
subject to this recall on 12/18/2014 is:

Valparaiso ALDI
197 E. Division Rd
Valparaiso, IN 46383

Recommend notification of affected parties via phone, fax, or e-mail. Consumers with
guestions may contact the Consumer Response Center using the Contact Us feature on
www.Kelloggs.com or by calling at 1-800-568-4035 from Monday — Friday, from 8 a.m.
to 6 p.m. Eastern Time. Furthermore, if any recalled products are found, notify this
office at 317-233-8475.
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FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms
involved as a service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse
either the product or the company.

Pringles® Issues Allergy Alert and Voluntary Recall of One Hour's
Worth of Production of Original Crisps Due to Undeclared Milk

Contact
Consumer:
1-800-568-4035

Media:
269-961-379

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - January 27, 2014 - Pringles® is recalling a small quantity of
5.68-ounce cans of its Original crisps. The crisps are being recalled because they may have been
inadvertently exposed to seasoning containing milk, which is not listed as an ingredient on the
label. Approximately 75 cans may have been impacted. However, the company is recalling one
hour’s worth of production as a precaution.

People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of allergic reaction and
should avoid eating this impacted product. The company was first alerted to this issue by
consumer contact. No illnesses or allergic reactions have been reported to date.

The recalled product is marked on the bottom of the can with a UPC code of 38000 84496 and
best by date of 12/26/2014, with the manufacturing code L 3269KT70 that ends with four
numbers ranging from 0830 to 0930.

The small quantity of Pringles Original cans was distributed to seven customer warehouses that
supply retail stores nationwide. No other Pringles products in the U.S. or outside the U.S. are part
of this voluntary recall.

Consumers with questions may contact the Consumer Response Center using the Contact Us
feature on www.Kelloggs.com or by calling at 1-800-568-4035 from Monday — Friday, from 8 a.m.
to 6 p.m. Eastern Time.
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